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If you are interested in making a donation in support of our 15th MEU Marines, Sailors and 

their families, please call 714-637-5575.   

March - April 
Easter Baskets and Gift Card 

Drive - Details to follow !!   

Dress up the Barracks 
(Ongoing) 

It’s hard to believe that 2021 has come and gone.  It was another challenging year but there was 

also so much goodness and light !!!  So many patriots really came together in a huge way to 

show their support for our 15th MEU families.  The families were completely blown away by 

the love and blessings that were showered upon them.  It’s really not about the toys or the gift 

cards or the raffle prizes; it’s about knowing that they are loved, appreciated and not forgotten - 

especially at a time when things are so crazy.  Trying to put into words how grateful we are for 

everything that so many did is very difficult and I’m not usually one who is speechless.  It’s not 

about what we did, it’s about what YOU did !!!  We are so grateful to be in a position where we 

can see so much kindness and restoration of faith and hope in these dark times.  THANK YOU 

from the bottom of our hearts to all of God’s earthly angels out there; YOU truly made a huge 

difference to these young military families and that is PRICELESS !!   

Hunsaker & Associates - Irvine and Riverside 

Orange Lutheran High School Lancer Baseball  

Steve “Spernaklaus” Spernak 

(L) 

Just a small sample of the cute 

stuffed animals donated.   

Santa & Mrs. Claus 



 

 

 

 

                     Stay Connected  

                                We are proud to announce that we have launched our new page.  

We hope that you’ll visit, like and share our page.  To access us, 

you’ll just need to type in the name Patriots 4 Pendleton in the 

search bar.   

Get Involved 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter or 

card of support to a member of the 

15th MEU, please write to: 

“Any Marine” 

c/o Chaplain Scott Mason 

15th MEU 

P.O. Box 555365 

Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 

 

Donate 
For information on how you can 

make a donation, please call us at 

714-637-5575 

 

Say a Prayer 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

We have been collecting items for 
the 15th MEU barracks and also for 

the building that is being converted 

to a recreation lounge that will be 

used as a common area for Marines 

to congregate during their free time.  

So many generous donations have 
been received - the latest being this 

beautiful red, white and blue horse-

shoe set.  Thank you to everyone 
who has been so kind to date.  Your 

kindness is so appreciated by all !!! 

Staff and Clients  Conservative Patriots of Orange County 

Lucas Group - Orange County 

and  Los Angeles 

Canyon High 

School Interact 

Club - Anaheim 

Hills 

The Club wrote 

handmade cards 

of cheer and 

gratitude for the 

Marines and their 

families !!!! 

 

THANK YOU  to Jeanne Spence, John 

Sheffield, Al & Phyllis Sheue, Lori Stuart, 

Cristin McAllister and Cheri McClain 



“Patriots 4 Pendleton – Thank you so much for all that you do.  I truly appreciate the gift card and 

donations to the barracks room to help with quality of life.  I am truly grateful for your support.” -

Single Marine 

“To our Patriots 4 Pendleton support group, Thank you so much for your wonderful support to the 

15th MEU Christmas party. Our families and Marines had such a great time. 

The kids are so very grateful for all the amazing gifts. Thank you for your kindness and thoughtful-

ness. “ Alicia 

“Your thoughtfulness and kindness goes a long way for our Marines and Sailors. We are all truly 

grateful to have such a wonderful community supporting us.” Marine Parent 

From a Marine Kid on the day of the event; “Wow, this is great, thank you so much for the bike” 

15th MEU Colonel 

Raffle Prize He Chose  

15fh MEU DC and Sgt. Major 





In addition to dozens of gift cards, 

some of the donated raffle prizes are 

below.  The families were truly hum-

bled by the over-the-top outpouring of 

love and support !! 


